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August 31, 2015 
 
TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecommunications and Water 
  Paul M. Anderson, Utility Technical Consultant 
 
RE: Docket No. 15-046-T02 Manti Telephone Company (Manti) filing to 

discontinue an offering called Emergency Line Service.  
 Advice Letter – Withdrawal of filing in Docket No. 15-046-T02 

ISSUE:  
 
On August 17, 2015 Manti Telephone initially filed this docket to modify its tariff to discontinue 
Emergency Line Service.  Subsequently, on August 26, 2015, it filed to withdraw this filing. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Division has reviewed this action and sees no reason to not allow Manti to withdraw its 
initial request.  The Division therefore recommends that the Commission do nothing and allow 
Manti to withdraw its request.   
 
cc: Dallas Cox, Manti Telephone Company  

Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General, Utah Attorney General's Office 
Marialie Martinez, Manager, Customer Service, Utah Division of Public Utilities 
Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 
Curt Huttsell, TCA 
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